
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

e-mail: parish@allsaintsandsaintjoseph. org      
website:  www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org 

 
 

~SUMMER SCHEDULE FOR WEEKEND MASSES~ 
 

 Saturday    5:30pm Vigil All Saints 
 Sunday   8:00am  St. Joseph's 
 Sunday   9:30am  All Saints 
 Sunday  11:30am              Pinecrest Amphitheater 
 
 

~WEEK DAY MASSES~  
 

 Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 
 Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 
 

 First Friday  8:30am     St. Joseph’s 
 First Saturday  8:30am    All Saints 
 

RECONCILIATION 
 

Saturday:  4:45 - 5:15pm at All Saints 
Sunday:  7:45am at St Joseph 

1st Saturdays following 8:30am Mass at All Saints 
 

Office Hours:  Monday -- Friday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  
Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  - EXPOSITION OF THE 

BLESSED SACRAMENT AND BENEDICTION 

Every Friday at 5:00pm All Saints Church  

 

To arrange a visit for shut-in members of our  
community, please contact the Parish office. 

 

Marriages & Baptisms by appointment 
                 6 months notice for marriage. 

 

Contact the Diocesan Respect Life Office at  

1-800-396-8777 and Foothill Pregnancy Center at  

536-9262 for support before and after childbirth.  
 

Project Rachel –1-800-396-8777 offers grief counseling and 

retreats for the loss of unborn children  
 

For transportation assistance: Call Dial-a-Ride (209) 532-0404 
24-hour advance notice required. FREE for VETS and ages 60 &above. 

 Also, Rent-a-Ride (650)-787-7022, contact: Jill or Donna. 

All Saints 
18674 Cherokee Dr., 
P O Box 642—Parish Office 
Twain Harte, CA 95383           
Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 
18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  
Phone (209) 586-3161 

       Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

Pentecost Sunday June 9, 2019 Lord, send out your Spirit, and renew the face of the earth.                                     Psalm 104: 1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34 

THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS  
FOR JUNE 2019 

 

That priests, through the modesty and humility of their lives, 
commit themselves actively to a solidarity with those who are 
most poor. 

 

              Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased: Stan Coppel, Patricia Dunlap, Diana Ladanyi, 
Stacey MacNitt Stevens 
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey,  Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. 
Eshai Joseph,  Fr. E. Donohoe,  Dcn. Eddie Zoma, Don & Trudy Brenon. 

Daily Mass Intentions 
Week of  

June 9th - June 15th 
 

SUNDAY:  

Pat Dunlap† 
Stevenson Family 

MONDAY: 
Katherine Marcellino 

TUESDAY: 
WEDNESDAY:  

Pat Dunlap† 

Brian Anthony Bray† 
THURSDAY: 

FRIDAY:  
SATURDAY: 

                  2nd Collection for next week is Parish Assessment.  

 

Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

 

     Mitch Woods            Dan Franco               Katrina Dunlap Garcia 
     Dorothy Handel       Joe Freitas                 Linda Kelley  
     Levi Graham              Lee Combs                 Landon Walker 
     Paula Kjaer            Bob & Barbara Volpi     Andy Grazioli 

 

To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill at 586-5461 and leave 
a message with your contact number and name of person to be put on the prayer list. 

 

PARISH GROUPS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

Pastoral Care Givers Prayer Meeting—Monday at 9:00am in the All 

Saints' Parish Hall 

Parish Pantry—1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Tuesdays, 10am to 11:45am.  

ATCAA Food Bank—3rd Tuesday 10:00—Noon. Both are  

located in Cottage #3 at All Saints’ Church. 

All Saints' Ladies Guild - Meets every other month on the 3rd  

Tuesday at 9:30am in the Parish Hall.  

Pastoral Council - every 3rd Wednesday 6pm monthly 

Choir Practice—Tuesdays at 5:00pm at All Saints. 

Order of Franciscan Seculars / Blessed Giles of Assisi 

First Saturdays at 10:30am at All Saints' Church. 

St. Joseph's Guild general monthly meeting—First  

Sunday after Mass at St. Joseph's Church. 

St. Joseph’s Coffee Sundays—Third Sunday of the month. 

Turning Point Fellowship of AA meets Tues., 7:00pm in Cottage #4. 
Keep it Simple Group of NA meets Wed., 6:30pm in Cottage #4. 

 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION  

Religious Education Classes are out for the summer and will re-

sume after Labor Day.  Please contact DRE, Noli Farwell at 831-588-
9223 or see our website: www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS  
Meets Tuesday evenings 7pm at All Saints.  
Supper at 6pm. For more information please contact: Mary 
Leamy 586-9351. Meets weekly. 

 

 

PARISH  
OFFERTORY  

Weekend of June 2nd    

 

2019 

Offertory 

 

Catholic  

Communication 

Campaign  

 

2018 

Offertory 

  

All Saints 
 

$2,885 
 

$368 
 

$2,708 

St. Joseph $1,528 $199 $1,433 

PRAYER TO  
ST. MICHAEL the  

ARCHANGEL 
 

St. Michael the Archangel, defend 
us in battle, be our protection 

against the wickedness and snares 
of the devil. May God rebuke him, 
we humbly pray; And do thou, O 
Prince of the Heavenly Host, by 

the Power of God, thrust into hell 
Satan and all the evil spirits who 
wander the earth seeking the ruin 

of souls. Amen. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL July 15th thru July 19th . 
Thank you to all for donations of Food certificates and Prop Sup-

plies! All of our VBS supply needs are filled due to your kind gener-

osity!!! See DRE, Noli Farwell if you are interested in volunteering. 

 

 PARISH PANTRY 
The Pantry is currently in need of the following items: Toilet-

ries (toilet tissue, toothpaste, toothbrushes, etc.) assorted 

jams & jellies, corn tortillas, canned tuna, canned meals (chili 

and ravioli), rice, baked beans and canned chicken. 

PLEASE, NO CANNED STRING BEANS. Check-in Parish 

Office for drop-off. Check the local 99Cent Store for most needed item—canned 

chicken, rice, and jams. Thank you.  

        CHURCH YARD SALE  
The Yard Sale Committee needs your support selling 

items during this 3-day event. Set-up will be done July 

31st and August 1st. If you’re interested in lending a hand 

please call Noli Farwell at 831-588-9223. We are working 

on sign ups of a 4-hour shifts, morning or afternoon the 

weekend of August 2nd through August 4th. We are also 

accepting items to sell!  Please contact Frank Barbaro at 

677-3621 if you would like to donate items. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 

All Saints Catholic Church in Twain Harte and Saint Joseph 
Mission Church in Tuolumne, responding to the Universal Call 
to Holiness and in celebration of the Eucharist is committed to a 

community of fellowship with the help of the Holy Spirit offers its 
gifts, time, and talent to the people of God.  

TRANSPORTATION FOR OLDER ADULTS—Mother Lode Office of  

Catholic Charities contact Margie Miller at (209) 532-7632.  

LADIES GUILD MEETING—JUNE 18th 
Mark your calendar! Next All Saints—Ladies Guild meet-

ing on Tuesday, June 18th at 9:30 am. Plan to attend 

Mass at 8:30 am and stay for the meeting. This meeting 

will include the Foothill Pregnancy Baby Shower. Gifts for 

newborn babies to size—6 months. Don’t wrap the gift, as the new 

Mom can then pick out a Baby gift. Salad Luncheon that day. Con-

tact Diane Prill at 586-5461 with any questions.  

PARISH FESTIVAL 
Come one and come all! The first getting-things-started festival 

meeting will be this week on Wed., June 12th at 6:30 p.m. in the 
All Saints Parish Hall.  All are welcome to participate as we plan 
our annual fundraiser. Contact the Parish Office for more information. 

BISHOP MYRON COTTA’S 
REFLECTION FOR THE MONTH  
OF JUNE 2019      

 
EVANGELIZATION, LITURGY &  
CATECHESIS: THE NEW PENTECOST 

 
 

Beginning with the celebration of Pentecost 
2019, the Diocese of Stockton will launch a 
collaborative effort of evangelization by 
means of prayer. It must be a prayer that is 
centered, and finds its origin, in the Holy 
Spirit who was given to the Church at Pente-

cost. This effort is in response to the challenge and invitation of Pope 
Francis and his predecessors in regard to the “New Evangelization.”  

First of all, there really isn’t anything “new” about evangelization. 
Evangelization is evangelization: the proclamation of the Good News 
of the life, death and resurrection of Jesus Christ! To be an evangelized 
Catholic Christian means that a person has accepted Christ as Lord of 
one’s life and that he or she has an ongoing relationship with the Risen 
One. The disciple of Christ is one who puts into action their faith. Faith
-in-action is necessary if we are going to build up the Kingdom of God 
within, and beyond, our parish communities.  

In the midst of this special time of prayer, I, as Bishop, must be open to 
my own need for ongoing evangelization. In turn, I have the responsi-
bility to offer opportunities for my Clergy and Religious to be evange-
lized in order to grow in greater love for Jesus, the Servant-Leader and 
model of priestly, diaconal and religious life.  

The Clergy, in turn, is to offer you, God’s people, opportunities for you 
to have an “encounter” with Christ in your lives. This will be accom-
plished by way of a more effective catechesis and sacramental prepara-
tion and post-sacramental accompaniment. There is a great need to 
evangelize the family in this day and age.  

A first step for us, as the faithful of the Diocese of Stockton, will be to 
focus on the Eucharistic Liturgy, the Mass. It is at the celebration of the 
Mass that we are evangelized and encounter the Crucified and Risen 
Christ in Word and Sacrament. There, too, we are empowered with 
grace and mercy as we encounter Jesus and the call to repentance and 
ongoing conversion. It is at Mass that we are challenged to accompany 
one another as we are commissioned to be sent as missionary disciples 
of our present day.  

Offering ongoing catechesis on the Liturgy is necessary to assist us to: 
better understand the role of prayer and the purpose of worship; to ex-
perience the holy and sacred; to actively participate in the liturgy; and 
also, to realize the impact that liturgical music can have in the role of 
evangelization.  

Ongoing training in the roles of liturgical ministers: Presiders, Deacons, 
Lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist, Altar Servers and 
Ministers of Hospitality will be all-important. Effective preaching and 
proclamation of the Scriptures can become graced moments of evange-
lization.  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, let us keep this effort of evangelization in 
our prayers. May the outpouring of the Holy Spirit, this Pentecost, help 
us to be open to the gift of ongoing evangelization in our lives. May the 
“New Springtime,” the “New Pentecost” that St. John Paul II spoke of, 
become a reality in our parishes throughout the Diocese of Stockton. 
Let us entrust all of our endeavors of evangelization to the “Star of the 
New Evangelization,” the Blessed Virgin Mary.  

VENI, SANCTE SPIRITUS!  

 

NOTE: Attention St. Joseph parishioners, in view of the pre-

vious potluck, the regularly scheduled Coffee Sunday on 

June 16th is cancelled and there will be no Guild meeting on 

July 7th. Thank you, Kathy Harrington. 

2019 BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG ends next 

weekend, June 16th, Father’s Day!  We’ll be collecting your 

baby bottle bank next weekend.  Thank you for supporting the 

ministry of Foothill Pregnancy Center to families in our county. 

THANK YOU 
All Saints and St. Joseph community 

For your condolences, prayers and  

Holy Mass offerings for Pat Dunlap.  

The family is truly blessed by your support. 

John Dunlap and family 

mailto:office@omnsanct.org
http://www.omnsanct.org/
HTTP:WWW.OMNSANCT.ORG

